
From:  bettertc@aol.com

Sent time:  05/08/2020 09:56:51 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: Returned Envelopes
 

Morning Mindy,

HAPPY FRIDAY!!
Please confirm that you have received the returned envelopes for ENV-18-2116-EIR.
Thank you and BE SAFE & HEALTHY
Have a lovely week end.

LIZ

-----Original Message-----
From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>
To: internet: BetterTC@aol.com <bettertc@aol.com>
Sent: Thu, May 7, 2020 8:46 am
Subject: Re: Returned Envelopes

Hi Winston,

Yes, that address is correct.

Thank you!

On Thu, May 7, 2020 at 8:42 AM <bettertc@aol.com> wrote:
Hello, Mindy:

How are you? Hope all is well.

We have returned envelopes  for: ENV-2018-2116-EIR, that need to be deliver to you. 
We show that you are currently operating from: 221 N. Figueroa St.#1350; Los Angeles, CA 90012.
 If this location is accurate, please confirm;  so that we  can deliver the envelopes to you.

Thanks.

Winston

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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